
                                                                                                                           

Sipcot Industrial Park, Irungattukottai, Sriperumbudur, C 1, Mevalurkuppam, Tamil Nadu 602105

                                                 Appointment Letter

<REF NO: WIPRO INFRA/SERVICING/08/02/2020/APPT NO/149513

Date:08/02/2020

Name of the Employee: MOHAMMAD SHABANA

Dear: MOHAMMAD SHABANA

This has reference to your application and subsequent interviews you have had with us. We are
pleased to offer you a Consultancy assignment in our WIPRO INFRASTRUCTURE, with effect from
06/07/2020 on the following terms and conditions.

The Company undertakes GAS FILLING at various locations and you are being engaged for the
CHENNAI on the following terms & conditions:

Scope of Work

You will be responsible for:

Management reserves the right of changing the scope of your work or your posting based on 
business exigencies.

SALARY WILL BE 1.50 LAKHS PER ANNUM WITH OUT ALLOWANCES

A. Confidentiality of Information

1. You will not divulge information about the company, customer, and progress of the project to
any outsider without prior approval from your supervising manager. 

2. You will not undertake similar assignments from competitors of the <Company Name>, during
the course of this contract.

You will take utmost care during the course of this contract in handling business information of
sensitive nature to maintain its secrecy.

B. Reporting

You are required to inform the progress of your work to MOOVANEES SERVICEMANAGER

Kindly communicate your acceptance of this contract by signing a copy of this letter and returning it 

to us.

Thanking you.

Yours sincerely

HR TEAM

WIPRO INFRASTRUCTURE



                                                                                                                           

Sipcot Industrial Park, Irungattukottai, Sriperumbudur, C 1, Mevalurkuppam, Tamil Nadu 602105

                                                 Appointment Letter

<REF NO: WIPRO INFRA/SERVICING/08/02/2020/APPT NO/149514

Date:08/02/2020

Name of the Employee: KOLAMURI SATYA SAI TEJA

Dear: KOLAMURI SATYA SAI TEJA

This has reference to your application and subsequent interviews you have had with us. We are
pleased to offer you a Consultancy assignment in our WIPRO INFRASTRUCTURE, with effect from
06/07/2020 on the following terms and conditions.

The Company undertakes GAS FILLING at various locations and you are being engaged for the
CHENNAI on the following terms & conditions:

Scope of Work

You will be responsible for:

Management reserves the right of changing the scope of your work or your posting based on 
business exigencies.

SALARY WILL BE 1.50 LAKHS PER ANNUM WITH OUT ALLOWANCES

C. Confidentiality of Information

3. You will not divulge information about the company, customer, and progress of the project to
any outsider without prior approval from your supervising manager. 

4. You will not undertake similar assignments from competitors of the <Company Name>, during
the course of this contract.

You will take utmost care during the course of this contract in handling business information of
sensitive nature to maintain its secrecy.

D. Reporting

You are required to inform the progress of your work to MOOVANEES SERVICEMANAGER

Kindly communicate your acceptance of this contract by signing a copy of this letter and returning it 

to us.

Thanking you.

Yours sincerely

HR TEAM

WIPRO INFRASTRUCTURE



                                                                                                                           

Sipcot Industrial Park, Irungattukottai, Sriperumbudur, C 1, Mevalurkuppam, Tamil Nadu 602105

                                                 Appointment Letter

<REF NO: WIPRO INFRA/SERVICING/08/02/2020/APPT NO/149515

Date:08/02/2020

Name of the Employee: PEYYALA SIDHUKUMAR

Dear: PEYYALA SIDHUKUMAR

This has reference to your application and subsequent interviews you have had with us. We are
pleased to offer you a Consultancy assignment in our WIPRO INFRASTRUCTURE, with effect from
06/07/2020 on the following terms and conditions.

The Company undertakes GAS FILLING at various locations and you are being engaged for the
CHENNAI on the following terms & conditions:

Scope of Work

You will be responsible for:

Management reserves the right of changing the scope of your work or your posting based on 
business exigencies.

SALARY WILL BE 1.50 LAKHS PER ANNUM WITH OUT ALLOWANCES

E. Confidentiality of Information

5. You will not divulge information about the company, customer, and progress of the project to
any outsider without prior approval from your supervising manager. 

6. You will not undertake similar assignments from competitors of the <Company Name>, during
the course of this contract.

You will take utmost care during the course of this contract in handling business information of
sensitive nature to maintain its secrecy.

F. Reporting

You are required to inform the progress of your work to MOOVANEES SERVICEMANAGER

Kindly communicate your acceptance of this contract by signing a copy of this letter and returning it 

to us.

Thanking you.

Yours sincerely

HR TEAM

WIPRO INFRASTRUCTURE



                                                                                                                           

Sipcot Industrial Park, Irungattukottai, Sriperumbudur, C 1, Mevalurkuppam, Tamil Nadu 602105

                                                 Appointment Letter

<REF NO: WIPRO INFRA/SERVICING/08/02/2020/APPT NO/149516

Date:08/02/2020

Name of the Employee: SARIKI SIVA SANKAR

Dear: SARIKI SIVA SANKAR

This has reference to your application and subsequent interviews you have had with us. We are
pleased to offer you a Consultancy assignment in our WIPRO INFRASTRUCTURE, with effect from
06/07/2020 on the following terms and conditions.

The Company undertakes GAS FILLING at various locations and you are being engaged for the
CHENNAI on the following terms & conditions:

Scope of Work

You will be responsible for:

Management reserves the right of changing the scope of your work or your posting based on 
business exigencies.

SALARY WILL BE 1.50 LAKHS PER ANNUM WITH OUT ALLOWANCES

G. Confidentiality of Information

7. You will not divulge information about the company, customer, and progress of the project to
any outsider without prior approval from your supervising manager. 

8. You will not undertake similar assignments from competitors of the <Company Name>, during
the course of this contract.

You will take utmost care during the course of this contract in handling business information of
sensitive nature to maintain its secrecy.

H. Reporting

You are required to inform the progress of your work to MOOVANEES SERVICEMANAGER

Kindly communicate your acceptance of this contract by signing a copy of this letter and returning it 

to us.

Thanking you.

Yours sincerely

HR TEAM

WIPRO INFRASTRUCTURE



                                                                                                                           

Sipcot Industrial Park, Irungattukottai, Sriperumbudur, C 1, Mevalurkuppam, Tamil Nadu 602105

                                                 Appointment Letter

<REF NO: WIPRO INFRA/SERVICING/08/02/2020/APPT NO/149517

Date:08/02/2020

Name of the Employee: NAMMITHI KUSUMA

Dear: NAMMITHI KUSUMA

This has reference to your application and subsequent interviews you have had with us. We are
pleased to offer you a Consultancy assignment in our WIPRO INFRASTRUCTURE, with effect from
06/07/2020 on the following terms and conditions.

The Company undertakes GAS FILLING at various locations and you are being engaged for the
CHENNAI on the following terms & conditions:

Scope of Work

You will be responsible for:

Management reserves the right of changing the scope of your work or your posting based on 
business exigencies.

SALARY WILL BE 1.50 LAKHS PER ANNUM WITH OUT ALLOWANCES

I. Confidentiality of Information

9. You will not divulge information about the company, customer, and progress of the project to
any outsider without prior approval from your supervising manager. 

10. You will not undertake similar assignments from competitors of the <Company Name>, during
the course of this contract.

You will take utmost care during the course of this contract in handling business information of
sensitive nature to maintain its secrecy.

J. Reporting

You are required to inform the progress of your work to MOOVANEES SERVICEMANAGER

Kindly communicate your acceptance of this contract by signing a copy of this letter and returning it 

to us.

Thanking you.

Yours sincerely

HR TEAM

WIPRO INFRASTRUCTURE



                                                                                                                           

Sipcot Industrial Park, Irungattukottai, Sriperumbudur, C 1, Mevalurkuppam, Tamil Nadu 602105

                                                 Appointment Letter

<REF NO: WIPRO INFRA/SERVICING/08/02/2020/APPT NO/149518

Date:08/02/2020

Name of the Employee: CHUKKA YESU RATNAM

Dear: CHUKKA YESU RATNAM

This has reference to your application and subsequent interviews you have had with us. We are
pleased to offer you a Consultancy assignment in our WIPRO INFRASTRUCTURE, with effect from
06/07/2020 on the following terms and conditions.

The Company undertakes GAS FILLING at various locations and you are being engaged for the
CHENNAI on the following terms & conditions:

Scope of Work

You will be responsible for:

Management reserves the right of changing the scope of your work or your posting based on 
business exigencies.

SALARY WILL BE 1.50 LAKHS PER ANNUM WITH OUT ALLOWANCES

K. Confidentiality of Information

11. You will not divulge information about the company, customer, and progress of the project to
any outsider without prior approval from your supervising manager. 

12. You will not undertake similar assignments from competitors of the <Company Name>, during
the course of this contract.

You will take utmost care during the course of this contract in handling business information of
sensitive nature to maintain its secrecy.

L. Reporting

You are required to inform the progress of your work to MOOVANEES SERVICEMANAGER

Kindly communicate your acceptance of this contract by signing a copy of this letter and returning it 

to us.

Thanking you.

Yours sincerely

HR TEAM

WIPRO INFRASTRUCTURE



                                                                                                                           

Sipcot Industrial Park, Irungattukottai, Sriperumbudur, C 1, Mevalurkuppam, Tamil Nadu 602105

                                                 Appointment Letter

<REF NO: WIPRO INFRA/SERVICING/08/02/2020/APPT NO/149519

Date:08/02/2020

Name of the Employee: KANDIKATLA SUVARNA RAJU

Dear: KANDIKATLA SUVARNA RAJU

This has reference to your application and subsequent interviews you have had with us. We are
pleased to offer you a Consultancy assignment in our WIPRO INFRASTRUCTURE, with effect from
06/07/2020 on the following terms and conditions.

The Company undertakes GAS FILLING at various locations and you are being engaged for the
CHENNAI on the following terms & conditions:

Scope of Work

You will be responsible for:

Management reserves the right of changing the scope of your work or your posting based on 
business exigencies.

SALARY WILL BE 1.50 LAKHS PER ANNUM WITH OUT ALLOWANCES

M. Confidentiality of Information

13. You will not divulge information about the company, customer, and progress of the project to
any outsider without prior approval from your supervising manager. 

14. You will not undertake similar assignments from competitors of the <Company Name>, during
the course of this contract.

You will take utmost care during the course of this contract in handling business information of
sensitive nature to maintain its secrecy.

N. Reporting

You are required to inform the progress of your work to MOOVANEES SERVICEMANAGER

Kindly communicate your acceptance of this contract by signing a copy of this letter and returning it 

to us.

Thanking you.

Yours sincerely

HR TEAM

WIPRO INFRASTRUCTURE



                                                                                                                           

Sipcot Industrial Park, Irungattukottai, Sriperumbudur, C 1, Mevalurkuppam, Tamil Nadu 602105

                                                 Appointment Letter

<REF NO: WIPRO INFRA/SERVICING/08/02/2020/APPT NO/149520

Date:08/02/2020

Name of the Employee: GUNDUBOINA SIVAKRISHNA

Dear: GUNDUBOINA SIVAKRISHNA

This has reference to your application and subsequent interviews you have had with us. We are
pleased to offer you a Consultancy assignment in our WIPRO INFRASTRUCTURE, with effect from
06/07/2020 on the following terms and conditions.

The Company undertakes GAS FILLING at various locations and you are being engaged for the
CHENNAI on the following terms & conditions:

Scope of Work

You will be responsible for:

Management reserves the right of changing the scope of your work or your posting based on 
business exigencies.

SALARY WILL BE 1.50 LAKHS PER ANNUM WITH OUT ALLOWANCES

O. Confidentiality of Information

15. You will not divulge information about the company, customer, and progress of the project to
any outsider without prior approval from your supervising manager. 

16. You will not undertake similar assignments from competitors of the <Company Name>, during
the course of this contract.

You will take utmost care during the course of this contract in handling business information of
sensitive nature to maintain its secrecy.

P. Reporting

You are required to inform the progress of your work to MOOVANEES SERVICEMANAGER

Kindly communicate your acceptance of this contract by signing a copy of this letter and returning it 

to us.

Thanking you.

Yours sincerely

HR TEAM

WIPRO INFRASTRUCTURE



                                                                                                                           

Sipcot Industrial Park, Irungattukottai, Sriperumbudur, C 1, Mevalurkuppam, Tamil Nadu 602105

                                                 Appointment Letter

<REF NO: WIPRO INFRA/SERVICING/08/02/2020/APPT NO/149521

Date:08/02/2020

Name of the Employee: SHAIK NAGULMEERA

Dear: SHAIK NAGULMEERA

This has reference to your application and subsequent interviews you have had with us. We are
pleased to offer you a Consultancy assignment in our WIPRO INFRASTRUCTURE, with effect from
06/07/2020 on the following terms and conditions.

The Company undertakes GAS FILLING at various locations and you are being engaged for the
CHENNAI on the following terms & conditions:

Scope of Work

You will be responsible for:

Management reserves the right of changing the scope of your work or your posting based on 
business exigencies.

SALARY WILL BE 1.50 LAKHS PER ANNUM WITH OUT ALLOWANCES

Q. Confidentiality of Information

17. You will not divulge information about the company, customer, and progress of the project to
any outsider without prior approval from your supervising manager. 

18. You will not undertake similar assignments from competitors of the <Company Name>, during
the course of this contract.

You will take utmost care during the course of this contract in handling business information of
sensitive nature to maintain its secrecy.

R. Reporting

You are required to inform the progress of your work to MOOVANEES SERVICEMANAGER

Kindly communicate your acceptance of this contract by signing a copy of this letter and returning it 

to us.

Thanking you.

Yours sincerely

HR TEAM

WIPRO INFRASTRUCTURE



                                                                                                                           

Sipcot Industrial Park, Irungattukottai, Sriperumbudur, C 1, Mevalurkuppam, Tamil Nadu 602105

                                                 Appointment Letter

<REF NO: WIPRO INFRA/SERVICING/08/02/2020/APPT NO/149522

Date:08/02/2020

Name of the Employee: TIRUMANI KRISHNA

Dear: TIRUMANI KRISHNA

This has reference to your application and subsequent interviews you have had with us. We are
pleased to offer you a Consultancy assignment in our WIPRO INFRASTRUCTURE, with effect from
06/07/2020 on the following terms and conditions.

The Company undertakes GAS FILLING at various locations and you are being engaged for the
CHENNAI on the following terms & conditions:

Scope of Work

You will be responsible for:

Management reserves the right of changing the scope of your work or your posting based on 
business exigencies.

SALARY WILL BE 1.50 LAKHS PER ANNUM WITH OUT ALLOWANCES

S. Confidentiality of Information

19. You will not divulge information about the company, customer, and progress of the project to
any outsider without prior approval from your supervising manager. 

20. You will not undertake similar assignments from competitors of the <Company Name>, during
the course of this contract.

You will take utmost care during the course of this contract in handling business information of
sensitive nature to maintain its secrecy.

T. Reporting

You are required to inform the progress of your work to MOOVANEES SERVICEMANAGER

Kindly communicate your acceptance of this contract by signing a copy of this letter and returning it 

to us.

Thanking you.

Yours sincerely

HR TEAM

WIPRO INFRASTRUCTURE



                                                                                                                           

Sipcot Industrial Park, Irungattukottai, Sriperumbudur, C 1, Mevalurkuppam, Tamil Nadu 602105

                                                 Appointment Letter

<REF NO: WIPRO INFRA/SERVICING/08/02/2020/APPT NO/149523

Date:08/02/2020

Name of the Employee: CHILAPARASETTY  LOKESH

Dear: CHILAPARASETTY  LOKESH

This has reference to your application and subsequent interviews you have had with us. We are
pleased to offer you a Consultancy assignment in our WIPRO INFRASTRUCTURE, with effect from
06/07/2020 on the following terms and conditions.

The Company undertakes GAS FILLING at various locations and you are being engaged for the
CHENNAI on the following terms & conditions:

Scope of Work

You will be responsible for:

Management reserves the right of changing the scope of your work or your posting based on 
business exigencies.

SALARY WILL BE 1.50 LAKHS PER ANNUM WITH OUT ALLOWANCES

U. Confidentiality of Information

21. You will not divulge information about the company, customer, and progress of the project to
any outsider without prior approval from your supervising manager. 

22. You will not undertake similar assignments from competitors of the <Company Name>, during
the course of this contract.

You will take utmost care during the course of this contract in handling business information of
sensitive nature to maintain its secrecy.

V. Reporting

You are required to inform the progress of your work to MOOVANEES SERVICEMANAGER

Kindly communicate your acceptance of this contract by signing a copy of this letter and returning it 

to us.

Thanking you.

Yours sincerely

HR TEAM

WIPRO INFRASTRUCTURE



                                                                                                                           

Sipcot Industrial Park, Irungattukottai, Sriperumbudur, C 1, Mevalurkuppam, Tamil Nadu 602105

                                                 Appointment Letter

<REF NO: WIPRO INFRA/SERVICING/08/02/2020/APPT NO/149524

Date:08/02/2020

Name of the Employee: CHENNURI NAGENDRA BABU

Dear: CHENNURI NAGENDRA BABU

This has reference to your application and subsequent interviews you have had with us. We are
pleased to offer you a Consultancy assignment in our WIPRO INFRASTRUCTURE, with effect from
06/07/2020 on the following terms and conditions.

The Company undertakes GAS FILLING at various locations and you are being engaged for the
CHENNAI on the following terms & conditions:

Scope of Work

You will be responsible for:

Management reserves the right of changing the scope of your work or your posting based on 
business exigencies.

SALARY WILL BE 1.50 LAKHS PER ANNUM WITH OUT ALLOWANCES

W. Confidentiality of Information

23. You will not divulge information about the company, customer, and progress of the project to
any outsider without prior approval from your supervising manager. 

24. You will not undertake similar assignments from competitors of the <Company Name>, during
the course of this contract.

You will take utmost care during the course of this contract in handling business information of
sensitive nature to maintain its secrecy.

X. Reporting

You are required to inform the progress of your work to MOOVANEES SERVICEMANAGER

Kindly communicate your acceptance of this contract by signing a copy of this letter and returning it 

to us.

Thanking you.

Yours sincerely

HR TEAM

WIPRO INFRASTRUCTURE



                                                                                                                           

Sipcot Industrial Park, Irungattukottai, Sriperumbudur, C 1, Mevalurkuppam, Tamil Nadu 602105

                                                 Appointment Letter

<REF NO: WIPRO INFRA/SERVICING/08/02/2020/APPT NO/149525

Date:08/02/2020

Name of the Employee: ACHANTA GOWRI PRIYA

Dear: ACHANTA GOWRI PRIYA

This has reference to your application and subsequent interviews you have had with us. We are
pleased to offer you a Consultancy assignment in our WIPRO INFRASTRUCTURE, with effect from
06/07/2020 on the following terms and conditions.

The Company undertakes GAS FILLING at various locations and you are being engaged for the
CHENNAI on the following terms & conditions:

Scope of Work

You will be responsible for:

Management reserves the right of changing the scope of your work or your posting based on 
business exigencies.

SALARY WILL BE 1.50 LAKHS PER ANNUM WITH OUT ALLOWANCES

Y. Confidentiality of Information

25. You will not divulge information about the company, customer, and progress of the project to
any outsider without prior approval from your supervising manager. 

26. You will not undertake similar assignments from competitors of the <Company Name>, during
the course of this contract.

You will take utmost care during the course of this contract in handling business information of
sensitive nature to maintain its secrecy.

Z. Reporting

You are required to inform the progress of your work to MOOVANEES SERVICEMANAGER

Kindly communicate your acceptance of this contract by signing a copy of this letter and returning it 

to us.

Thanking you.

Yours sincerely

HR TEAM

WIPRO INFRASTRUCTURE



                                                                                                                           

Sipcot Industrial Park, Irungattukottai, Sriperumbudur, C 1, Mevalurkuppam, Tamil Nadu 602105

                                                 Appointment Letter

<REF NO: WIPRO INFRA/SERVICING/08/02/2020/APPT NO/149526

Date:08/02/2020

Name of the Employee: GUTTIMDEVI SAI KRISHNA SINDHU

Dear: GUTTIMDEVI SAI KRISHNA SINDHU

This has reference to your application and subsequent interviews you have had with us. We are
pleased to offer you a Consultancy assignment in our WIPRO INFRASTRUCTURE, with effect from
06/07/2020 on the following terms and conditions.

The Company undertakes GAS FILLING at various locations and you are being engaged for the
CHENNAI on the following terms & conditions:

Scope of Work

You will be responsible for:

Management reserves the right of changing the scope of your work or your posting based on 
business exigencies.

SALARY WILL BE 1.50 LAKHS PER ANNUM WITH OUT ALLOWANCES

AA. Confidentiality of Information

27. You will not divulge information about the company, customer, and progress of the project to
any outsider without prior approval from your supervising manager. 

28. You will not undertake similar assignments from competitors of the <Company Name>, during
the course of this contract.

You will take utmost care during the course of this contract in handling business information of
sensitive nature to maintain its secrecy.

BB. Reporting

You are required to inform the progress of your work to MOOVANEES SERVICEMANAGER

Kindly communicate your acceptance of this contract by signing a copy of this letter and returning it 

to us.

Thanking you.

Yours sincerely

HR TEAM

WIPRO INFRASTRUCTURE



                                                                                                                           

Sipcot Industrial Park, Irungattukottai, Sriperumbudur, C 1, Mevalurkuppam, Tamil Nadu 602105

                                                 Appointment Letter

<REF NO: WIPRO INFRA/SERVICING/08/02/2020/APPT NO/149527

Date:08/02/2020

Name of the Employee: TUMARADA SAI KRISHNA

Dear: TUMARADA SAI KRISHNA

This has reference to your application and subsequent interviews you have had with us. We are
pleased to offer you a Consultancy assignment in our WIPRO INFRASTRUCTURE, with effect from
06/07/2020 on the following terms and conditions.

The Company undertakes GAS FILLING at various locations and you are being engaged for the
CHENNAI on the following terms & conditions:

Scope of Work

You will be responsible for:

Management reserves the right of changing the scope of your work or your posting based on 
business exigencies.

SALARY WILL BE 1.50 LAKHS PER ANNUM WITH OUT ALLOWANCES

CC. Confidentiality of Information

29. You will not divulge information about the company, customer, and progress of the project to
any outsider without prior approval from your supervising manager. 

30. You will not undertake similar assignments from competitors of the <Company Name>, during
the course of this contract.

You will take utmost care during the course of this contract in handling business information of
sensitive nature to maintain its secrecy.

DD.Reporting

You are required to inform the progress of your work to MOOVANEES SERVICEMANAGER

Kindly communicate your acceptance of this contract by signing a copy of this letter and returning it 

to us.

Thanking you.

Yours sincerely

HR TEAM

WIPRO INFRASTRUCTURE



                                                                                                                           

Sipcot Industrial Park, Irungattukottai, Sriperumbudur, C 1, Mevalurkuppam, Tamil Nadu 602105

                                                 Appointment Letter

<REF NO: WIPRO INFRA/SERVICING/08/02/2020/APPT NO/149528

Date:08/02/2020

Name of the Employee: KOTA NAGA SURYAMANI PAVAN NARASIMHAM

Dear: KOTA NAGA SURYAMANI PAVAN NARASIMHAM

This has reference to your application and subsequent interviews you have had with us. We are
pleased to offer you a Consultancy assignment in our WIPRO INFRASTRUCTURE, with effect from
06/07/2020 on the following terms and conditions.

The Company undertakes GAS FILLING at various locations and you are being engaged for the
CHENNAI on the following terms & conditions:

Scope of Work

You will be responsible for:

Management reserves the right of changing the scope of your work or your posting based on 
business exigencies.

SALARY WILL BE 1.50 LAKHS PER ANNUM WITH OUT ALLOWANCES

EE. Confidentiality of Information

31. You will not divulge information about the company, customer, and progress of the project to
any outsider without prior approval from your supervising manager. 

32. You will not undertake similar assignments from competitors of the <Company Name>, during
the course of this contract.

You will take utmost care during the course of this contract in handling business information of
sensitive nature to maintain its secrecy.

FF. Reporting

You are required to inform the progress of your work to MOOVANEES SERVICEMANAGER

Kindly communicate your acceptance of this contract by signing a copy of this letter and returning it 

to us.

Thanking you.

Yours sincerely

HR TEAM

WIPRO INFRASTRUCTURE



                                                                                                                           

Sipcot Industrial Park, Irungattukottai, Sriperumbudur, C 1, Mevalurkuppam, Tamil Nadu 602105

                                                 Appointment Letter

<REF NO: WIPRO INFRA/SERVICING/08/02/2020/APPT NO/149529

Date:08/02/2020

Name of the Employee: TELIKAPU DURGA BHAVANI

Dear: TELIKAPU DURGA BHAVANI

This has reference to your application and subsequent interviews you have had with us. We are
pleased to offer you a Consultancy assignment in our WIPRO INFRASTRUCTURE, with effect from
06/07/2020 on the following terms and conditions.

The Company undertakes GAS FILLING at various locations and you are being engaged for the
CHENNAI on the following terms & conditions:

Scope of Work

You will be responsible for:

Management reserves the right of changing the scope of your work or your posting based on 
business exigencies.

SALARY WILL BE 1.50 LAKHS PER ANNUM WITH OUT ALLOWANCES

GG.Confidentiality of Information

33. You will not divulge information about the company, customer, and progress of the project to
any outsider without prior approval from your supervising manager. 

34. You will not undertake similar assignments from competitors of the <Company Name>, during
the course of this contract.

You will take utmost care during the course of this contract in handling business information of
sensitive nature to maintain its secrecy.

HH.Reporting

You are required to inform the progress of your work to MOOVANEES SERVICEMANAGER

Kindly communicate your acceptance of this contract by signing a copy of this letter and returning it 

to us.

Thanking you.

Yours sincerely

HR TEAM

WIPRO INFRASTRUCTURE



                                                                                                                           

Sipcot Industrial Park, Irungattukottai, Sriperumbudur, C 1, Mevalurkuppam, Tamil Nadu 602105

                                                 Appointment Letter

<REF NO: WIPRO INFRA/SERVICING/08/02/2020/APPT NO/149530

Date:08/02/2020

Name of the Employee: VENDRA KUSUMA CHAITANYA

Dear: VENDRA KUSUMA CHAITANYA

This has reference to your application and subsequent interviews you have had with us. We are
pleased to offer you a Consultancy assignment in our WIPRO INFRASTRUCTURE, with effect from
06/07/2020 on the following terms and conditions.

The Company undertakes GAS FILLING at various locations and you are being engaged for the
CHENNAI on the following terms & conditions:

Scope of Work

You will be responsible for:

Management reserves the right of changing the scope of your work or your posting based on 
business exigencies.

SALARY WILL BE 1.50 LAKHS PER ANNUM WITH OUT ALLOWANCES

II. Confidentiality of Information

35. You will not divulge information about the company, customer, and progress of the project to
any outsider without prior approval from your supervising manager. 

36. You will not undertake similar assignments from competitors of the <Company Name>, during
the course of this contract.

You will take utmost care during the course of this contract in handling business information of
sensitive nature to maintain its secrecy.

JJ. Reporting

You are required to inform the progress of your work to MOOVANEES SERVICEMANAGER

Kindly communicate your acceptance of this contract by signing a copy of this letter and returning it 

to us.

Thanking you.

Yours sincerely

HR TEAM

WIPRO INFRASTRUCTURE



                                                                                                                           

Sipcot Industrial Park, Irungattukottai, Sriperumbudur, C 1, Mevalurkuppam, Tamil Nadu 602105

                                                 Appointment Letter

<REF NO: WIPRO INFRA/SERVICING/08/02/2020/APPT NO/149531

Date:08/02/2020

Name of the Employee: BORRA RENUKA

Dear: BORRA RENUKA

This has reference to your application and subsequent interviews you have had with us. We are
pleased to offer you a Consultancy assignment in our WIPRO INFRASTRUCTURE, with effect from
06/07/2020 on the following terms and conditions.

The Company undertakes GAS FILLING at various locations and you are being engaged for the
CHENNAI on the following terms & conditions:

Scope of Work

You will be responsible for:

Management reserves the right of changing the scope of your work or your posting based on 
business exigencies.

SALARY WILL BE 1.50 LAKHS PER ANNUM WITH OUT ALLOWANCES

KK. Confidentiality of Information

37. You will not divulge information about the company, customer, and progress of the project to
any outsider without prior approval from your supervising manager. 

38. You will not undertake similar assignments from competitors of the <Company Name>, during
the course of this contract.

You will take utmost care during the course of this contract in handling business information of
sensitive nature to maintain its secrecy.

LL. Reporting

You are required to inform the progress of your work to MOOVANEES SERVICEMANAGER

Kindly communicate your acceptance of this contract by signing a copy of this letter and returning it 

to us.

Thanking you.

Yours sincerely

HR TEAM

WIPRO INFRASTRUCTURE



                                                                                                                           

Sipcot Industrial Park, Irungattukottai, Sriperumbudur, C 1, Mevalurkuppam, Tamil Nadu 602105

                                                 Appointment Letter

<REF NO: WIPRO INFRA/SERVICING/08/02/2020/APPT NO/149532

Date:08/02/2020

Name of the Employee: NANGEDDA SAI KUMAR

Dear: NANGEDDA SAI KUMAR

This has reference to your application and subsequent interviews you have had with us. We are
pleased to offer you a Consultancy assignment in our WIPRO INFRASTRUCTURE, with effect from
06/07/2020 on the following terms and conditions.

The Company undertakes GAS FILLING at various locations and you are being engaged for the
CHENNAI on the following terms & conditions:

Scope of Work

You will be responsible for:

Management reserves the right of changing the scope of your work or your posting based on 
business exigencies.

SALARY WILL BE 1.50 LAKHS PER ANNUM WITH OUT ALLOWANCES

MM. Confidentiality of Information

39. You will not divulge information about the company, customer, and progress of the project to
any outsider without prior approval from your supervising manager. 

40. You will not undertake similar assignments from competitors of the <Company Name>, during
the course of this contract.

You will take utmost care during the course of this contract in handling business information of
sensitive nature to maintain its secrecy.

NN.Reporting

You are required to inform the progress of your work to MOOVANEES SERVICEMANAGER

Kindly communicate your acceptance of this contract by signing a copy of this letter and returning it 

to us.

Thanking you.

Yours sincerely

HR TEAM

WIPRO INFRASTRUCTURE



                                                                                                                           

Sipcot Industrial Park, Irungattukottai, Sriperumbudur, C 1, Mevalurkuppam, Tamil Nadu 602105

                                                 Appointment Letter

<REF NO: WIPRO INFRA/SERVICING/08/02/2020/APPT NO/149533

Date:08/02/2020

Name of the Employee: KALLEPALLI LAKSHMI PRASANNA

Dear: KALLEPALLI LAKSHMI PRASANNA

This has reference to your application and subsequent interviews you have had with us. We are
pleased to offer you a Consultancy assignment in our WIPRO INFRASTRUCTURE, with effect from
06/07/2020 on the following terms and conditions.

The Company undertakes GAS FILLING at various locations and you are being engaged for the
CHENNAI on the following terms & conditions:

Scope of Work

You will be responsible for:

Management reserves the right of changing the scope of your work or your posting based on 
business exigencies.

SALARY WILL BE 1.50 LAKHS PER ANNUM WITH OUT ALLOWANCES

OO.Confidentiality of Information

41. You will not divulge information about the company, customer, and progress of the project to
any outsider without prior approval from your supervising manager. 

42. You will not undertake similar assignments from competitors of the <Company Name>, during
the course of this contract.

You will take utmost care during the course of this contract in handling business information of
sensitive nature to maintain its secrecy.

PP. Reporting

You are required to inform the progress of your work to MOOVANEES SERVICEMANAGER

Kindly communicate your acceptance of this contract by signing a copy of this letter and returning it 

to us.

Thanking you.

Yours sincerely

HR TEAM

WIPRO INFRASTRUCTURE



                                                                                                                           

Sipcot Industrial Park, Irungattukottai, Sriperumbudur, C 1, Mevalurkuppam, Tamil Nadu 602105

                                                 Appointment Letter

<REF NO: WIPRO INFRA/SERVICING/08/02/2020/APPT NO/149534

Date:08/02/2020

Name of the Employee: VAMSI KRISHNA GUNDA

Dear: VAMSI KRISHNA GUNDA

This has reference to your application and subsequent interviews you have had with us. We are
pleased to offer you a Consultancy assignment in our WIPRO INFRASTRUCTURE, with effect from
06/07/2020 on the following terms and conditions.

The Company undertakes GAS FILLING at various locations and you are being engaged for the
CHENNAI on the following terms & conditions:

Scope of Work

You will be responsible for:

Management reserves the right of changing the scope of your work or your posting based on 
business exigencies.

SALARY WILL BE 1.50 LAKHS PER ANNUM WITH OUT ALLOWANCES

QQ. Confidentiality of Information

43. You will not divulge information about the company, customer, and progress of the project to
any outsider without prior approval from your supervising manager. 

44. You will not undertake similar assignments from competitors of the <Company Name>, during
the course of this contract.

You will take utmost care during the course of this contract in handling business information of
sensitive nature to maintain its secrecy.

RR. Reporting

You are required to inform the progress of your work to MOOVANEES SERVICEMANAGER

Kindly communicate your acceptance of this contract by signing a copy of this letter and returning it 

to us.

Thanking you.

Yours sincerely

HR TEAM

WIPRO INFRASTRUCTURE



                                                                                                                           

Sipcot Industrial Park, Irungattukottai, Sriperumbudur, C 1, Mevalurkuppam, Tamil Nadu 602105

                                                 Appointment Letter

<REF NO: WIPRO INFRA/SERVICING/08/02/2020/APPT NO/149535

Date:08/02/2020

Name of the Employee: NANGEDDA SITHA

Dear: NANGEDDA SITHA

This has reference to your application and subsequent interviews you have had with us. We are
pleased to offer you a Consultancy assignment in our WIPRO INFRASTRUCTURE, with effect from
06/07/2020 on the following terms and conditions.

The Company undertakes GAS FILLING at various locations and you are being engaged for the
CHENNAI on the following terms & conditions:

Scope of Work

You will be responsible for:

Management reserves the right of changing the scope of your work or your posting based on 
business exigencies.

SALARY WILL BE 1.50 LAKHS PER ANNUM WITH OUT ALLOWANCES

SS. Confidentiality of Information

45. You will not divulge information about the company, customer, and progress of the project to
any outsider without prior approval from your supervising manager. 

46. You will not undertake similar assignments from competitors of the <Company Name>, during
the course of this contract.

You will take utmost care during the course of this contract in handling business information of
sensitive nature to maintain its secrecy.

TT. Reporting

You are required to inform the progress of your work to MOOVANEES SERVICEMANAGER

Kindly communicate your acceptance of this contract by signing a copy of this letter and returning it 

to us.

Thanking you.

Yours sincerely

HR TEAM

WIPRO INFRASTRUCTURE



                                                                                                                           

Sipcot Industrial Park, Irungattukottai, Sriperumbudur, C 1, Mevalurkuppam, Tamil Nadu 602105

                                                 Appointment Letter

<REF NO: WIPRO INFRA/SERVICING/08/02/2020/APPT NO/149536

Date:08/02/2020

Name of the Employee: REVU BALAJI

Dear: REVU BALAJI

This has reference to your application and subsequent interviews you have had with us. We are
pleased to offer you a Consultancy assignment in our WIPRO INFRASTRUCTURE, with effect from
06/07/2020 on the following terms and conditions.

The Company undertakes GAS FILLING at various locations and you are being engaged for the
CHENNAI on the following terms & conditions:

Scope of Work

You will be responsible for:

Management reserves the right of changing the scope of your work or your posting based on 
business exigencies.

SALARY WILL BE 1.50 LAKHS PER ANNUM WITH OUT ALLOWANCES

UU.Confidentiality of Information

47. You will not divulge information about the company, customer, and progress of the project to
any outsider without prior approval from your supervising manager. 

48. You will not undertake similar assignments from competitors of the <Company Name>, during
the course of this contract.

You will take utmost care during the course of this contract in handling business information of
sensitive nature to maintain its secrecy.

VV. Reporting

You are required to inform the progress of your work to MOOVANEES SERVICEMANAGER

Kindly communicate your acceptance of this contract by signing a copy of this letter and returning it 

to us.

Thanking you.

Yours sincerely

HR TEAM

WIPRO INFRASTRUCTURE



                                                                                                                           

Sipcot Industrial Park, Irungattukottai, Sriperumbudur, C 1, Mevalurkuppam, Tamil Nadu 602105

                                                 Appointment Letter

<REF NO: WIPRO INFRA/SERVICING/08/02/2020/APPT NO/149537

Date:08/02/2020

Name of the Employee: MADIREDDY SURESH

Dear: MADIREDDY SURESH

This has reference to your application and subsequent interviews you have had with us. We are
pleased to offer you a Consultancy assignment in our WIPRO INFRASTRUCTURE, with effect from
06/07/2020 on the following terms and conditions.

The Company undertakes GAS FILLING at various locations and you are being engaged for the
CHENNAI on the following terms & conditions:

Scope of Work

You will be responsible for:

Management reserves the right of changing the scope of your work or your posting based on 
business exigencies.

SALARY WILL BE 1.50 LAKHS PER ANNUM WITH OUT ALLOWANCES

WW. Confidentiality of Information

49. You will not divulge information about the company, customer, and progress of the project to
any outsider without prior approval from your supervising manager. 

50. You will not undertake similar assignments from competitors of the <Company Name>, during
the course of this contract.

You will take utmost care during the course of this contract in handling business information of
sensitive nature to maintain its secrecy.

XX. Reporting

You are required to inform the progress of your work to MOOVANEES SERVICEMANAGER

Kindly communicate your acceptance of this contract by signing a copy of this letter and returning it 

to us.

Thanking you.

Yours sincerely

HR TEAM

WIPRO INFRASTRUCTURE



                                                                                                                           

Sipcot Industrial Park, Irungattukottai, Sriperumbudur, C 1, Mevalurkuppam, Tamil Nadu 602105

                                                 Appointment Letter

<REF NO: WIPRO INFRA/SERVICING/08/02/2020/APPT NO/149538

Date:08/02/2020

Name of the Employee: BUNGA MOUNIKA

Dear: BUNGA MOUNIKA

This has reference to your application and subsequent interviews you have had with us. We are
pleased to offer you a Consultancy assignment in our WIPRO INFRASTRUCTURE, with effect from
06/07/2020 on the following terms and conditions.

The Company undertakes GAS FILLING at various locations and you are being engaged for the
CHENNAI on the following terms & conditions:

Scope of Work

You will be responsible for:

Management reserves the right of changing the scope of your work or your posting based on 
business exigencies.

SALARY WILL BE 1.50 LAKHS PER ANNUM WITH OUT ALLOWANCES

YY. Confidentiality of Information

51. You will not divulge information about the company, customer, and progress of the project to
any outsider without prior approval from your supervising manager. 

52. You will not undertake similar assignments from competitors of the <Company Name>, during
the course of this contract.

You will take utmost care during the course of this contract in handling business information of
sensitive nature to maintain its secrecy.

ZZ. Reporting

You are required to inform the progress of your work to MOOVANEES SERVICEMANAGER

Kindly communicate your acceptance of this contract by signing a copy of this letter and returning it 

to us.

Thanking you.

Yours sincerely

HR TEAM

WIPRO INFRASTRUCTURE



                                                                                                                           

Sipcot Industrial Park, Irungattukottai, Sriperumbudur, C 1, Mevalurkuppam, Tamil Nadu 602105

                                                 Appointment Letter

<REF NO: WIPRO INFRA/SERVICING/08/02/2020/APPT NO/149539

Date:08/02/2020

Name of the Employee: ODUGU PARALAKSHMI

Dear: ODUGU PARALAKSHMI

This has reference to your application and subsequent interviews you have had with us. We are
pleased to offer you a Consultancy assignment in our WIPRO INFRASTRUCTURE, with effect from
06/07/2020 on the following terms and conditions.

The Company undertakes GAS FILLING at various locations and you are being engaged for the
CHENNAI on the following terms & conditions:

Scope of Work

You will be responsible for:

Management reserves the right of changing the scope of your work or your posting based on 
business exigencies.

SALARY WILL BE 1.50 LAKHS PER ANNUM WITH OUT ALLOWANCES

AAA. Confidentiality of Information

53. You will not divulge information about the company, customer, and progress of the project to
any outsider without prior approval from your supervising manager. 

54. You will not undertake similar assignments from competitors of the <Company Name>, during
the course of this contract.

You will take utmost care during the course of this contract in handling business information of
sensitive nature to maintain its secrecy.

BBB. Reporting

You are required to inform the progress of your work to MOOVANEES SERVICEMANAGER

Kindly communicate your acceptance of this contract by signing a copy of this letter and returning it 

to us.

Thanking you.

Yours sincerely

HR TEAM

WIPRO INFRASTRUCTURE



                                                                                                                           

Sipcot Industrial Park, Irungattukottai, Sriperumbudur, C 1, Mevalurkuppam, Tamil Nadu 602105

                                                 Appointment Letter

<REF NO: WIPRO INFRA/SERVICING/08/02/2020/APPT NO/149540

Date:08/02/2020

Name of the Employee: CHINNAM DORA BABU

Dear: CHINNAM DORA BABU

This has reference to your application and subsequent interviews you have had with us. We are
pleased to offer you a Consultancy assignment in our WIPRO INFRASTRUCTURE, with effect from
06/07/2020 on the following terms and conditions.

The Company undertakes GAS FILLING at various locations and you are being engaged for the
CHENNAI on the following terms & conditions:

Scope of Work

You will be responsible for:

Management reserves the right of changing the scope of your work or your posting based on 
business exigencies.

SALARY WILL BE 1.50 LAKHS PER ANNUM WITH OUT ALLOWANCES

CCC. Confidentiality of Information

55. You will not divulge information about the company, customer, and progress of the project to
any outsider without prior approval from your supervising manager. 

56. You will not undertake similar assignments from competitors of the <Company Name>, during
the course of this contract.

You will take utmost care during the course of this contract in handling business information of
sensitive nature to maintain its secrecy.

DDD. Reporting

You are required to inform the progress of your work to MOOVANEES SERVICEMANAGER

Kindly communicate your acceptance of this contract by signing a copy of this letter and returning it 

to us.

Thanking you.

Yours sincerely

HR TEAM

WIPRO INFRASTRUCTURE



                                                                                                                           

Sipcot Industrial Park, Irungattukottai, Sriperumbudur, C 1, Mevalurkuppam, Tamil Nadu 602105

                                                 Appointment Letter

<REF NO: WIPRO INFRA/SERVICING/08/02/2020/APPT NO/149541

Date:08/02/2020

Name of the Employee: POTHABATHULA SIVAKUMAR

Dear: POTHABATHULA SIVAKUMAR

This has reference to your application and subsequent interviews you have had with us. We are
pleased to offer you a Consultancy assignment in our WIPRO INFRASTRUCTURE, with effect from
06/07/2020 on the following terms and conditions.

The Company undertakes GAS FILLING at various locations and you are being engaged for the
CHENNAI on the following terms & conditions:

Scope of Work

You will be responsible for:

Management reserves the right of changing the scope of your work or your posting based on 
business exigencies.

SALARY WILL BE 1.50 LAKHS PER ANNUM WITH OUT ALLOWANCES

EEE. Confidentiality of Information

57. You will not divulge information about the company, customer, and progress of the project to
any outsider without prior approval from your supervising manager. 

58. You will not undertake similar assignments from competitors of the <Company Name>, during
the course of this contract.

You will take utmost care during the course of this contract in handling business information of
sensitive nature to maintain its secrecy.

FFF. Reporting

You are required to inform the progress of your work to MOOVANEES SERVICEMANAGER

Kindly communicate your acceptance of this contract by signing a copy of this letter and returning it 

to us.

Thanking you.

Yours sincerely

HR TEAM

WIPRO INFRASTRUCTURE



                                                                                                                           

Sipcot Industrial Park, Irungattukottai, Sriperumbudur, C 1, Mevalurkuppam, Tamil Nadu 602105

                                                 Appointment Letter

<REF NO: WIPRO INFRA/SERVICING/08/02/2020/APPT NO/149542

Date:08/02/2020

Name of the Employee: SANISETTI JHANSI NAGA JAYA LAKSHMI

Dear: SANISETTI JHANSI NAGA JAYA LAKSHMI

This has reference to your application and subsequent interviews you have had with us. We are
pleased to offer you a Consultancy assignment in our WIPRO INFRASTRUCTURE, with effect from
06/07/2020 on the following terms and conditions.

The Company undertakes GAS FILLING at various locations and you are being engaged for the
CHENNAI on the following terms & conditions:

Scope of Work

You will be responsible for:

Management reserves the right of changing the scope of your work or your posting based on 
business exigencies.

SALARY WILL BE 1.50 LAKHS PER ANNUM WITH OUT ALLOWANCES

GGG. Confidentiality of Information

59. You will not divulge information about the company, customer, and progress of the project to
any outsider without prior approval from your supervising manager. 

60. You will not undertake similar assignments from competitors of the <Company Name>, during
the course of this contract.

You will take utmost care during the course of this contract in handling business information of
sensitive nature to maintain its secrecy.

HHH. Reporting

You are required to inform the progress of your work to MOOVANEES SERVICEMANAGER

Kindly communicate your acceptance of this contract by signing a copy of this letter and returning it 

to us.

Thanking you.

Yours sincerely

HR TEAM

WIPRO INFRASTRUCTURE



                                                                                                                           

Sipcot Industrial Park, Irungattukottai, Sriperumbudur, C 1, Mevalurkuppam, Tamil Nadu 602105

                                                 Appointment Letter

<REF NO: WIPRO INFRA/SERVICING/08/02/2020/APPT NO/149543

Date:08/02/2020

Name of the Employee: TIRUMANI HEPSIBA

Dear: TIRUMANI HEPSIBA

This has reference to your application and subsequent interviews you have had with us. We are
pleased to offer you a Consultancy assignment in our WIPRO INFRASTRUCTURE, with effect from
06/07/2020 on the following terms and conditions.

The Company undertakes GAS FILLING at various locations and you are being engaged for the
CHENNAI on the following terms & conditions:

Scope of Work

You will be responsible for:

Management reserves the right of changing the scope of your work or your posting based on 
business exigencies.

SALARY WILL BE 1.50 LAKHS PER ANNUM WITH OUT ALLOWANCES

III. Confidentiality of Information

61. You will not divulge information about the company, customer, and progress of the project to
any outsider without prior approval from your supervising manager. 

62. You will not undertake similar assignments from competitors of the <Company Name>, during
the course of this contract.

You will take utmost care during the course of this contract in handling business information of
sensitive nature to maintain its secrecy.

JJJ. Reporting

You are required to inform the progress of your work to MOOVANEES SERVICEMANAGER

Kindly communicate your acceptance of this contract by signing a copy of this letter and returning it 

to us.

Thanking you.

Yours sincerely

HR TEAM

WIPRO INFRASTRUCTURE



                                                                                                                           

Sipcot Industrial Park, Irungattukottai, Sriperumbudur, C 1, Mevalurkuppam, Tamil Nadu 602105

                                                 Appointment Letter

<REF NO: WIPRO INFRA/SERVICING/08/02/2020/APPT NO/149544

Date:08/02/2020

Name of the Employee: GUNDE SRINIVAS

Dear: GUNDE SRINIVAS

This has reference to your application and subsequent interviews you have had with us. We are
pleased to offer you a Consultancy assignment in our WIPRO INFRASTRUCTURE, with effect from
06/07/2020 on the following terms and conditions.

The Company undertakes GAS FILLING at various locations and you are being engaged for the
CHENNAI on the following terms & conditions:

Scope of Work

You will be responsible for:

Management reserves the right of changing the scope of your work or your posting based on 
business exigencies.

SALARY WILL BE 1.50 LAKHS PER ANNUM WITH OUT ALLOWANCES

KKK. Confidentiality of Information

63. You will not divulge information about the company, customer, and progress of the project to
any outsider without prior approval from your supervising manager. 

64. You will not undertake similar assignments from competitors of the <Company Name>, during
the course of this contract.

You will take utmost care during the course of this contract in handling business information of
sensitive nature to maintain its secrecy.

LLL.Reporting

You are required to inform the progress of your work to MOOVANEES SERVICEMANAGER

Kindly communicate your acceptance of this contract by signing a copy of this letter and returning it 

to us.

Thanking you.

Yours sincerely

HR TEAM

WIPRO INFRASTRUCTURE



                                                                                                                           

Sipcot Industrial Park, Irungattukottai, Sriperumbudur, C 1, Mevalurkuppam, Tamil Nadu 602105

                                                 Appointment Letter

<REF NO: WIPRO INFRA/SERVICING/08/02/2020/APPT NO/149545

Date:08/02/2020

Name of the Employee: JALE SUNITHA

Dear: JALE SUNITHA

This has reference to your application and subsequent interviews you have had with us. We are
pleased to offer you a Consultancy assignment in our WIPRO INFRASTRUCTURE, with effect from
06/07/2020 on the following terms and conditions.

The Company undertakes GAS FILLING at various locations and you are being engaged for the
CHENNAI on the following terms & conditions:

Scope of Work

You will be responsible for:

Management reserves the right of changing the scope of your work or your posting based on 
business exigencies.

SALARY WILL BE 1.50 LAKHS PER ANNUM WITH OUT ALLOWANCES

MMM. Confidentiality of Information

65. You will not divulge information about the company, customer, and progress of the project to
any outsider without prior approval from your supervising manager. 

66. You will not undertake similar assignments from competitors of the <Company Name>, during
the course of this contract.

You will take utmost care during the course of this contract in handling business information of
sensitive nature to maintain its secrecy.

NNN. Reporting

You are required to inform the progress of your work to MOOVANEES SERVICEMANAGER

Kindly communicate your acceptance of this contract by signing a copy of this letter and returning it 

to us.

Thanking you.

Yours sincerely

HR TEAM

WIPRO INFRASTRUCTURE



                                                                                                                           

Sipcot Industrial Park, Irungattukottai, Sriperumbudur, C 1, Mevalurkuppam, Tamil Nadu 602105

                                                 Appointment Letter

<REF NO: WIPRO INFRA/SERVICING/08/02/2020/APPT NO/149546

Date:08/02/2020

Name of the Employee: JALLA BANDI MUTYALAMMA

Dear: JALLA BANDI MUTYALAMMA

This has reference to your application and subsequent interviews you have had with us. We are
pleased to offer you a Consultancy assignment in our WIPRO INFRASTRUCTURE, with effect from
06/07/2020 on the following terms and conditions.

The Company undertakes GAS FILLING at various locations and you are being engaged for the
CHENNAI on the following terms & conditions:

Scope of Work

You will be responsible for:

Management reserves the right of changing the scope of your work or your posting based on 
business exigencies.

SALARY WILL BE 1.50 LAKHS PER ANNUM WITH OUT ALLOWANCES

OOO. Confidentiality of Information

67. You will not divulge information about the company, customer, and progress of the project to
any outsider without prior approval from your supervising manager. 

68. You will not undertake similar assignments from competitors of the <Company Name>, during
the course of this contract.

You will take utmost care during the course of this contract in handling business information of
sensitive nature to maintain its secrecy.

PPP. Reporting

You are required to inform the progress of your work to MOOVANEES SERVICEMANAGER

Kindly communicate your acceptance of this contract by signing a copy of this letter and returning it 

to us.

Thanking you.

Yours sincerely

HR TEAM

WIPRO INFRASTRUCTURE




